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PUBLIC HEALTH AMENDMENT (TOBACCO FREE 
GENERATION) BILL 2014 

 
FINAL REPORT 

 

 
The Legislative Council Committee inquiring into the Public Health Amendment 
(Tobacco Free Generation) Bill 2014 has today released a Final Report and 
concluded its Inquiry into the workability and practicality of the Bill as 
proposed. 
 
The Final Report is available on the parliament of Tasmania website at: 
http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAdminA_TFG.htm 
 

For further information or comment: Hon Craig Farrell MLC – 0418 626 
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